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February Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

Dear Parents, 

We are at a loss for words this month… The children’s 

artwork says it all!! We love our BV children and enjoy 

watching them grow each and every day!! 

Weather is starting to get cold...remember to bring 

closed toe shoes, coats, hats, and gloves for the 

children. State childcare regulations require all children 

to go outside everyday unless there is an active 

weather warning for that day. 

Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 

month: 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 9 

Library Trip for the 4’s 

February 14 

Valentine’s Day Class Parties 

 February 20 

Miss Bethany’s Birthday!! 

 

 

 

Figure 2: Mrs. Shirley’s and Ms. 

Michelle’s 3’s ‘Cool’ art 
Figure 1: Mrs. Angie and Miss 

Justice’s Toddler’s snowflakes 

Happy Valentine’s Day!! 
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Figure 4: Mrs. Starr and Ms. Shana’s 

class showing off their healthy plates 

Figure 3: Ms. Tiera’s class enjoying the 

snow cream they made!! 

Happy Valentine’s Day!! 

 

The Heart Maze!! 

 


